
 

 

 

February 25, 2025   Special Town Board Meeting ________________________6:00 PM 

 

The Fremont Town Board held a Special Town Board Meeting on February 25, 2025 at 6:00 PM. 

Supervisor Emily Murray called the Meeting to order 

Present: Town Board: Supervisor Emily Murray, Council Member Cynthia Smith, Council Member Hilton 

Absent: Town Board:  Council Member Soukup and Council Member Kiefer. 

Other Town Officials Present: Domenica Burns, ZBA 

2 Attendees 

Supervisor Murray stated that the purpose of the meeting was regarding the Planning Board and the Zoning Board of 

Appeals membership.  It was thought that maybe the Town Board should pay each member for each meeting they 

attend.  There was also a discussion regarding eliminating the Planning Board and have the Town Board act as the 

Planning Board until there is some interest in membership in a few years. 

Domenica Burns brought Karlie Askin to the meeting as she has interest in becoming a member of the Zoning 

Board. 

Council Member Smith stated that she spoke with Lou Ann Griffin and she is interested in becoming a member of 

the Zoning Board. 

Council Member Smith suggested that they do the resolutions and appointments at the next Regular Town Board 

Meeting in March. 

Supervisor Murray motioned to adjourn the meeting – all were in favor. Meeting adjourned at 6:30PM 

Susan M. Peck 

Fremont Town Clerk 


